From: John Birch

Sent: 09 August 2022 15:54

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc:

Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar)

Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS)

I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at
Berden Hall Farm. Ginns Rd, Berden

My name is [ Janet Birch ]

I

The reason for my objection is as follows:

| have always felt very strongly that solar farms should never be located on good arable land. We
need that land to grow food for our own population and the need for that is becoming more
important, so this location is wrong. There are plenty of rooves on buildings that PVs can be put.
Why they are not put on each new build by law is something | find really frustrating.

There are several rights of way across this site, so they will now be seriously spoilt.

The roads in the area are all small and narrow and far from ideal for more heavy traffic.

This type of development is more like a factory than farm and is inappropriate for such a location.

Janet Birch.





